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Week 27              7 April 2017 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Michael Syddall C of E Primary School 

www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk T: 01748 818485 
 

Easter Break 

We hope you all have an enjoyable and restful 

Easter break and we look forward to seeing 

everyone back in school  on Tuesday 25 April 

 

Attendance 

Following our termly review of childrens’ attendance we have 

noted that there are still a significant number of children whose 

attendance levels are below the acceptable standard of 96%.  

We will be sending letters to the parents/carers of those children 

whose attendance needs to improve and we would like to once 

again emphasise the importance of regular attendance on your 

child’s learning and progress.   

We hope that you will work with us to ensure that your child is in 

school, on time every day and thank you for your cooperation. 

The Hangout – Before and After School Club  

The Hangout will be back, up and running, every morning and 

afternoon from Tuesday 25 April. If you would like to book for the 

next term, these sessions will be available from Wednesday 12 April 

to book online via the school gateway. 

Support@Home  

We know it can be difficult sometimes to help your child at home 

and you may not know what to say to be supportive. On our 

website now you can find a range of materials to help you support 

your child at home in the key areas or reading, writing and maths. 

Just go to the following link http://www.michael-syddall.n-

yorks.sch.uk/support-home/   

 

Diary Dates 
7 April  

Break for Easter 

25 April 

Children return to school 

1 May 

May Day Bank Holiday 

26 May 

Break for half term 

5 June 

Children return to school 

21 July 

Break up for Summer 
 

Important Notices  

Mobile Phones  
Please can we remind 

parents that children should 

not be bringing mobile 

phones into school. 
 

If a child has a phone in 

school it will be taken to the 

school office to be collected 

at the end of the day. 

-------------------------- 

Hangout Contact Number 

 

Tel: 07756 040396  

Available 7.30am – 8.45am 

and 3pm – 6pm 

Monday – Friday during term 

time 

 

http://www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk/support-home/
http://www.michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk/support-home/
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Welcome Wednesday  

There will be no welcome Wednesday the first week back. 

Weekly Attendance Prize 

Well done to Year 1 who have won this week’s attendance prize 

with an excellent 96.9% attendance. Well done year 1 keep up the 

good work. 

    

MSSA Easter Event 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported the Easter Event 

and helped us raise further funds for the school. 

Easter afternoon tea  

On Sunday there will be an Easter Afternoon Tea in St Anne's 

Church from 2 – 4pm, where cakes and sandwiches will be 

available for everyone for a suitable donation. 

Fusion Arts and Crafts also have lots of exciting Easter Crafts 

planned including egg decorating, book marks, Easter cards, angel 

prints, egg cup decorating, prayer crosses and planting. 

Something for everyone! Please come and support your Church 

and the Booth Hall.  

And finally… 

Services at St Anne’s 

PALM SUNDAY 9th April 

Join in our special service beginning with the annual Palm Sunday 

Parade at 10.30am, ending up at St Anne’s Church. In the 

afternoon Friends of Booth Hall will be serving afternoon teas at St 

Anne’s Church from 2 - 4pm and St Anne’s Church will be 

organising children’s activities and crafts.  
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After School Clubs 
 

W/b 25 April 

 

There will be no 

after school clubs 

this week but 

information will 

be sent out 

during the week 

regarding the 

clubs that will be 

offer in the 

summer term.  

 

As usual you will 

be able to sign 

up to these clubs 

online via the 

school gateway 
 

 


